
Open letter to MPS School Board/Request for addition to 
agenda 

Good morning,

Attached you will find an open letter, signed by more than 300 students, parents, alumni and former staff, to the MPS School 
Board regarding complaints and concerns about changes being made at Milwaukee High School of the Arts. We are formally 
requesting this to be submitted to the Board members and entered as an agenda item at the July 27th Board meeting. If there are 
any questions, please contact me at 414-243-2329 your earliest convenience.

Thank you for your assistance with matter.

Sincerely,

Amy York
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York <ayork8306@hotmail.com>Amy 

Mon 7/24/2017 11:34 AM 

To:Governance <governance@milwaukee.k12.wi.us>; 

1 attachments (69 KB)

mhsa letter-2.pdf; 
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